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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm a NE Portland resident that strongly urges the passage of HB 2927, the National Popular Vote bill. 
 
I think it is vital that in our democracy every vote is equal. With the Electoral College, some votes -- 
those who live in "swing states" -- matter much more than Oregon residents (or residents in "red" or 
other "blue" states). It is time to reform this outdated system and help democracy improve. 
 
I ask the committee to support this bill -- please pass it outright, without any amendments and send it to 
the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Jesse Littlewood 
2915 NE 21st Ave 
Portland, OR 97212-3445 
(617) 519-1260 

 


